CLUB PHOTOGRAPHY/VIDEO POLICY
The club is keen to promote positive images of children playing cricket and does not wish to prevent the use of photographic or video equipment.

Photographs/images ( including live streaming )are not to be taken at matches or training without the prior permission of the parents of the children. This permission can be given by proxy by the coach of each team only after parental consent for this has been granted. The coach will arrange this prior to attending matches or training sessions.

Children will be informed if arrangements have been made for the taking of photographs and that if they have any concerns they can report these to the coach, team manager, club welfare officer or any other club official present at the session.

Any concerns regarding inappropriate or intrusive photography should be reported to the club welfare officer and will be dealt with in the same manner as any other child protection concern.
Parental permission will be required for the club to use their child’s image and wherever possible this will be shown to the parents and child in advance. The child’s permission will also be sought at the same time.

If a child cricketer is named in any media use of their photograph will be avoided.

If a child photograph is used in any media use of their name will be avoided.

We will only use images of children in appropriate kit (training or competition), to reduce the risk of inappropriate use, and to provide positive images of children.

The use of video equipment as a legitimate coaching aid is permitted provided the parents of the child have given prior permission. All video records will be stored securely and destroyed at the earliest opportunity. 

MANAGING CHILDREN AWAY FROM THE CLUB

Establish and communicate full details of the trip to parents including date, time, venue, kit etc.
Details of emergency contacts and medical information to be available to the team manager.

Appoint a club home contact who is not travelling away to act as a reference point in the event of any emergency situation. This person will be provided with full contact details for each child.

Children will be supervised at all times by a responsible adult from within the club membership.

Parental permission is required for any children participating in activities away from the home ground.

